Subject: Follow Up

Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 4:39:37 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Langenstein, Billy
To: Fred Weaver
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Good Afternoon Fred-

Thank you for your time on the phone today and | appreciated the conversation. If you would like, | would be
interested in you sending me the photos, | believe you said over 600 that you have taken.

We work with our stadiums and clubs to carry out our standards to deliver a world class, safe and secure
environment for our fans. Again, | appreciate you taking the time to speak with me and I will follow up with
the 49ers on the active investigation that you referenced.

Thank you and have a great night,
Billy

Billy Langenstein, CSSP

Director, Investigations & Security Services
National Football League

345 Park Avenue, 6™ Floor

New York, NY 10154
Billy.Langenstein3@NFL.com

Office: 212-450-2208 | Cell: 267.261.8294
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